
 H arlem Consolidated Schools 

 MEMORANDUM 
 
 
TO:  Josh Aurand 
     
FROM:            Gail Aldrich   
       
DATE:             November 4, 2014 
      
RE:                  Architectural Services 
  
 
I recommend the renewal of Architectural Services with DLA Architects for FY15. There will be 
no increase in fees. 
 
 
 
Thank you 
 
Gail Aldrich 
Director of Purchasing &  
Accounts payable 
Harlem School District 122 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


